
LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C. 
2300 M STREET, N.W. 

SUITE 800 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037 

TELEPHONE (202) 973-2890 
FAX (202) 973-2891 

E-MAIL tkcrowe@beIlatlantic.net 

February 6 ,  2001 

BY OVERNIGHT DELIVERY (850-413-6600) 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Records and Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Interoute-Wholesale, Inc. : Request for Revocation of Certificate No. 5 164 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

By this letter, Interoute-Wholesale, Inc. ("IWI"), pursuant to the Florida Public Service 
Commission's ("Commission's 'I) policy regarding revocation of certificates, hereby requests that 
the Commission revoke its Alternative Local Exchange Companies ('I ALEC 'I) Certificate No. 
5164. 

Pursuant to the Commission's Order No. PSC-97-0629-FOF-TX dated May 30, 1997, IWI 
is authorized to provide alternative local exchange services in the State of Florida. 

Since obtaining its ALEC authorization, IWI has not provided local exchange services in 
the state of Florida and has no future plans to provide local exchange services. As such, IWI has 
made a business decision to withdraw its ALEC authorization. 

Upon receipt of the Regulatory Assessment Fee form for 2001, IWI intends to pay the 
appropriate fee by the due date. IWI has no affected local exchange customers to notify of its 
revocation nor any customer deposits or final bills to be handled. 
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Please find enclosed an original and four (4) copies of this letter for filing. Please stamp 
the extra copy of this letter and return it in the prepaid, self-addressed envelope enclosed for that 
purpose. Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Tania J. Cho, 
Counsel for Interoute-Wholesale, Inc. 


